
High School Top Ten Bike Safety Tips
1. Earbuds & Cell Phones: California Vehicle Code says bicyclists may only use one earbud and 
may not hold a phone while riding. (The same applies to drivers.)

2. Helmets: By law, bicyclists under 18 must wear a helmet. A properly worn 
helmet reduces the chance of head injury from a crash by nearly 70%. Make sure 

Helmets hanging from handlebars prevent zero injuries.

way riding is the cause of many collisions.

5. Stay Out of the Door Zone: Ride in a predictable straight line

less visible to drivers. “Sharrows” on the road show where a bicyclist should 
ride to be outside of the door zone.

4. Stop at Stop Signs and Be Alert at All 
all 

have a stop sign.

7. Pack Riding:

legal but discouraged due to safety risks, and riding on sidewalks in the Cal Ave and 
Downtown Business Districts is prohibited. However, bicycles are allowed in either 

right of way.

 Be prepared for night, evening, and rainy weather 

 Riding with friends is a great way to start and end your school day!

CityofPaloAlto.org/SafeRoutes or contact SafeRoutes@CityofPaloAlto.org.
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and



Gunn Paly
VTA Bus 88

 Stops at Gunn 
entrance on Arastradero

passes are sold in the 

or get a Clipper Card at 
clippercard.com

 View schedule at 
vta.org/routes/rt88

PAUSD Bus

Hills, and Stanford

 or

VTA Bus 22
 Stops at three 

clippercard.com

vta.org/routes/rt22

Find your Walk & Roll Map and everything 

.

Find your Walk & Roll Map and everything 

.

Gunn ReCycle Program: This program receives donated bicycles, hires mechanics to get them in shape to be 

Karen Saxena (ksaxena@pausd.org).

Palo Alto 311: 
roadway, tree limb down or parking blocking the bike lane, bike racks needed, etc.) 
use Palo Alto 311 (app or website) to report them. Visit CityofPaloAlto.org/311.

City of Palo Alto Safe Routes to School Website: Visit CityofPaloAlto.org/SafeRoutes for:
  • Carpooling resources

  • How to use new bicycle facilities (bike boxes, roundabouts, bike boulevards, etc.)
  • Driver FAQs for sharing the road

Note: VTA is changing the name of this 
route to 288 in the fall of 2019. Please 

check the VTA website for details.

Report all 


